
HDC Meeting Minutes – August 12th, 2019 
 
Attendance: Corey Rupp, Neil Huewe, Kurt Knott, Tony Manaussau, Bob Brink, Andy Haskell, Jim Dewar, Becky 
Adams 
Absent: Mike Johnson, Pete Stanke, 
 
 
Fall Ice Plan – HDC has reviewed and finalized the Fall Ice Plan starting on August 25th. Cost will be 
$150 for travel team ages and $50 for mites. Registration should be posted early this week. 
 
Registration Update – Numbers are coming in and looking good. 12U is a couple short but everything 
is looking goo so far with projections on teams that HDC had recommended. 
 
12U Goalie Update – Rumors are circulating that there will be no goalie for 12U this season. Planning 
had started last year as this scenario was likely but no solutions were generated. Conversations are 
happening for solutions but the team may have to rotate players through goalie for the season as an 
option. 
 
Request for Player Movement – There have been a few requests for player movement for players to 
move up and play with their grade. All players were approved in previous years and we believe those 
approvals stood year over year. Andy will check and if needed obtain approval at the Board meeting this 
month. There have been a couple request to move players down to play with grade with age change for 
next season. We checked with District director and if any do play down they will have to play on the 
lowest team of that age group and team will be ineligible for postseason. Due to this we do not 
recommend any approvals to do this. 
 
Coaching Approvals – HDC is recommending to Board two non-parent coach approvals. Vinny H for 
Bantam AA and Neil H for Peewee AA. Andy will bring to Board this month. There will be closed work 
session with HDC to talk about coaching placement for other teams August 21st. 
 
 
Scheduling Update – Neil is ready for district scheduling meeting on September 9th. Was asked if 
needed anything in particular with Squirt A2 team. He is set with what needs. 
 
Coaching Feedback – There was a parent in attendance at the meeting to express concern on a coach 
of a team last year and asked about if they are going to be coaching this season. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted:  Corey Rupp 


